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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

**0 9 February, Pizza and a Movie, Freddy and Connieôs, 6:00 PM 

 

** 19 February, Night Out/Membership Meeting, New China, 7:00 PM 

 

**25 February, Columbus Toy & Comic Book Show, Space Science Center, 11:00 AM 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

FROM THE CENTER SEAT  
 

 
 

   

  The year began with our annual turn in to the Ronald McDonald House of the tabs we collected 

the previous year. In 2017 we collected 127,000 tabs weighing in at a whopping 88 pounds! The 

day began at 8:30 AM where we had our traditional pre tab turn-in breakfast at Golden Corral. 

We had a fairly decent turn out as 12 DaVinci personnel braved the very cold morning to feast on 

the wonderful breakfast offerings at Golden Corral. A few of us came in uniform, some in their 

DaVinci apparel, and some dressed for the cold. One even came as our favorite mascot Porthos. 

Following breakfast we adjourned to the Ronald McDonald House for the official turn-in. After 

all the photos were taken and the tabs weighed folks went back to their warm homes.  

  Normally later that afternoon we would have the Pie Party but two reasons called for a 

postponement: first with Martha falling and breaking her hit, Jeff would not be able to make the 

afternoon Pie Party. Since he was our top ñtabberò and gets to toss a couple pies it only made 

sense to move the Pie Party to later in the year. Second, was because it was just too dang cold! 

Usually the weather cooperates but again this year it was just too cold and I did not wish to have 

Cool-Whip freeze to my face! Last year we held the Pie Party in April which will probably be the 

timeframe for the Pie Party this year. Oh, if you did not know, four folks qualified to toss a pie 

for reaching a minimum of 5,000 donated tabs. They are (and who they get to pie): Jeff with a 

donation of 16,000 tabs gets to pie me and Joe; Connie with her total of 8,288 tabs gets to pie 

(sigh) me; and Russell reaching 5,000 tabs on the nose gets to pie Joe. 

  The Party will be quite a lot of fun with pizza for all and a million laughs so keep your station 

tuned to this channel for updates as the New Year progresses! Until then check out the photos 

below from the 2018 tab turn-in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Hitting the buffet at Golden Corral are Jeff and Randy. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Joe and Lisa also fill their plates at the buffet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Sandye fills her plate while Joe carefully makes sure Lisa does not take all the mushrooms! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Humm, a house divided? Sandye and Randy enjoy their meals and so too do Jeff and Joe. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Steve and Lisa also enjoy their meals and Freddy and Connie pose for a photo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Gregory and Todd at the table and arriving a bit late are Sandra and Porthos (Wilbert)! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Porthos shows a few of the tabs donated in 2017 and the scale showing 88 pounds of tabs! 


